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Monday 23rd January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Apollo class. 

 

My name is Miss Izzo and I would like to invite you to pop by on Thursday 26th January from 

3.30pm-4.15pm to attend a meet and greet session. Since becoming Apollo class teacher, I 

have loved getting to know your children. I would now like to have the chance to meet you 

and answer any questions you may have. 

 

The meeting will be held in the classroom.  If you could sign- in through reception, there will 

be staff members ready to take you to the classroom. 

 

If you cannot make this time and you would like to speak to me about your child in more 

detail, please contact the school office to arrange a time in the coming weeks.  

 

Many thanks 

Miss Izzo 

Apollo Class Teacher 

Fairfields Primary School 
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